
Approved Sources of Meat & Poultry for Food Facilities 
 

MN requires meat sold to be processed in USDA or “Equal to” plants.  Here is a listing of 

those:  https://www.mda.state.mn.us/minnesota-state-equal-plants.  If they are not on this list, they 

cannot donate to food shelves.  

https://www.mda.state.mn.us/sites/default/files/2020-02/Approved%20Sources%20of%20Meat%20and%20Poultry%20for%20Food%20Facilities%2002-2020.pdf
https://www.mda.state.mn.us/minnesota-state-equal-plants

